Unit 191 Annual Meeting
December 10, 2017 — Sheraton Hotel

President Joyce Jenzano called the meeting to order at 1:00 PM

President Jenzano introduced the Officers of the Board for the year 2017 and thanked all volunteers for
their work on behalf of the Unit and the game of Bridge.

Vice-President Barbara Martin announced the winners of the 2017 Hall of Fame award — Ruth and Paul
Schwenke.

President Jenzano asked for a moment of silence to honor our Unit members who passed away during
the year.

Treasure Suzie Goldberg gave the Treasurer’s Report. As of November30, 2017 our bank account was
$22,056 and our CD was $12,500.

President Jenzano presented the Nominating Committee’s slate for new Board members, Jane Kiernan,
Deanna Larus, John Schachte, and Mariee Walton. President Jenzano asked if there were any additional
nominations from the floor. Hearing none, she asked that the slate be approved as presented. So
moved.

Membership Recorder Deanna Larus reported that the Unit membership for 2017 was 612.
Next Board meeting will be held on December 15, 2017 at the Bridge Academy
Meeting adjourned.

Respectfully submitted by Carole Crotty, Secretary



